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NY- 

Free GWRRA Trial Membership 

Click Here Now!!!! 

Come and learn more about Gold Wing Road Riders As-

sociation (GWRRA) by joining us at one of our monthly 

gatherings.  They are held the second Tuesday of every 

month at Bertucci's in Melville.  Located on Route 110 

just north of the Northern State Parkway.  Join us for 

dinner at 6:30 or the meeting which starts at 7:00. 

Click here to visit our website Now! 

www.gwrra-nyk.org 

 

 1.  Holiday Brunch had to be canceled because 

of lack of participation. 

 2.  The Holiday Party had to be changed be-

cause of lack of participation. 

 3.  Shirt order is going to be held off for a cou-

ple of months because only one shirt order was paid 

for.  Orders will not be placed if they have not been 

paid for in advance.  Please get your orders forms 

and checks in by the January Gathering. 

??? Participation has dropped off drasti-

cally.  We need to know why if participa-

tion is going to improve next year .  Your 

input is very important!  
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²ƘƻΩǎ ²Ƙƻ ƛƴ /ƘŀǇǘŜǊ Y  
Chapter Director ς Rich & Ann Bullis  
Assistant Chapter Director ς Gary & Lois Dinizio  
Chapter Educator ς Rob Bellassai  
Treasurer ς Jamie Alston 
MEC ς Linda Reichling 
MAD Coordinator ς TBD  
Web Master ς Rich Bullis  
Ride Coordinator ς Jamie Alston  
2016 COY ς Gary & Lois Dinizio  
Newsletter Editor ς Rich Bullis  
D4C Coordinator ς Gary Dinzio  
CHOY Coordinator ς Gary Dinzio  
 
We can always use more help.  Contact Rich if 
you want to get a little, or even a lot, more in-
volved.  And don't ever feel like you will be 
alone because there will always be people 
around to give you any help that you might 
need.  You will never be left to figure out how to 
do something on your own! 

²ƘƻΩǎ ²Ƙƻ ƛƴ D²ww!  
International Directors ς Ray & Sandy Garris  
NE Region Directors ς Tom & Renee Wasluck  
NE Region Rider Educators ς John & Pam Van  
 Deusen  
NE Region Trainers ς Eileen & Tim Guile  
NY District Directors ς Steve & Katy Nutting  
NY Dist Asst Directors ς Gary & Donna Cork  
NY Dist Asst Directors ς Shawn & Dawn Hayes  
District Treasurer ς Tim & Eileen Guile  
District Educators ς John & Pam Van Deusen  
NY District MEC ς Peter & Marielle St Amour 
District Trainers ς Shawn & Dawn Hayes  
District COY Coordinator ς Rich & Ann Bullis  
District CHOY Coordinator ς  Peter & Marielle 
 St Amour 
District Facebook Coordinator ς  Shawn & 
 Dawn Hayes  
District Webmaster ς Clark & Linda Clemens 
District Public Relations ς Linda Waterman 
District Newsletter Editors ς  Gary & Donna   
 Cork                 
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December Birthdays  
Dec 1 Dave Lippner  
 

January Birthdays  
Jan 5th Phil Genova 
Jan 15 th Mike Romano 
Jan 24th  Kim Kelly 
Jan 29 th Ann Bullis 

December Events 
December 17th Holiday Party 
December 21st Ice Cream/Light Ride 

 
January Events 
Nothing at this time 

Upcoming Events  
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 We want to thank all of the officers that have served in our entire region over the past few years for 

making GWRRA what it is.  We are not going to start trying to name them all because there are just too 

many, and we know that we will forget somebody.  However, there are a few that we must mention  Tom 

& Renee, Steve & Katie, Gary & Donna, Alex & Natalie, Dan & Ruth Ann and Brian & Dee.  We would 

like to wish you all well, whether you are moving on to a new position or just deciding to enjoy being a 

member for a while.  We would like to give special thanks to Dan & Ruth Ann for always making events 

FUN!  You are always in our thoughts and prayers and we pray for a speedy recovery.  We would be re-

morse if we did not mention Tim & Eileen, because the both of you put in endless hours for GWRRA and 

we want you to know that we both would never have accomplished the things that we have if it were not 

for the both of you. 

 As we sit and write the last newsletter article of 2016 we reflect back on the many months of rides 

and events that were scheduled.  We asked many different questions throughout the year and we received 

answers to most of them.  The one question that still baffles us and our entire team is what can the chapter 

do to get more involvement on rides.  This is where the members come in because we will be looking for 

them to help answer the question. 

 We also look at the goals that were set for the chapter for this year.  We fell considerably short on 

all of our goals.  We know that the chapter did not fall short because the goals were set too high.  However, 

we know we fell short because of lack of participation.  The officers need input from the members to let us 

know why participation has dropped the way it has this past year.  We will be asking the members to pro-

vide us with the valuable data over the next few months.  We urge all members to provide their feed back 

when given the opportunity.  Honesty is very important because we want you to tell us how you feel, we do 

not want you to tell us what you think we want to hear. 

 Ann & I would like to wish everyone a Very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.  Happy 

Chanukah to those that celebrate.  Seasons Greetings and we both look forward to a great 2017. 
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Ann and Rich Bullis  
New York Chapter K Chapter Director's Corner     
Chapter K Webmaster 
District COY Coordinator 
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